
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 

PSE.com April 25, 2014 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING AND OVERNIGHT MAIL 

Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

Re: Supplemental Filing of PSE Service Quality Program and Electric Service Reliability 
Annual Filing and Penalty Mitigation Pettion 
Docket Nos. UE-072300 and UG-072301 

Dear Mr. King: 

As requested by the Commission on April 23, 20 14, Puget Sound Energy, Inc. ("PSE") provides an 
original and twelve copies of the PSE's Penalty Mitigation Petition ("Petition") that was originally 
submitted in PSE's March 28th Service Quality Program and Electric Service Reliability Filing annual 
filing ("Filing"). The Petition was included as part of Appendix C to Attachment A of the Filing, PSE's 
2013 Annual Puget Sound Energy SQI and Electric Service Reliability Report, pages 105 through 118. 
The Petition explains the unusual and exceptional circumstances and PSE's preparation and mitigation 
actions to lessen the adverse effects of the new CIS implementation. 

PSE respectfully pleads with the Commission to make an expedited determination of the Petition to allow 
PSE to print and distribute the customer notice by June 26, 2014, to meet the Service Quality Program 
customer notice requirement. 

Please contact Mei Cass at (425) 462-3800 or mei.cass@pse.com for additional information about this 
filing. If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2110. 

Enclosure 

cc: Deborah Reynolds, UTC 
Roger Kouchi, UTC 
Mary Kimball, Public Counsel 
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
Service List for Docket Nos. UE-072300 and UG-072301 


